
Rihanna

Rihanna  is  the  embodiment  of  the  word  “sexy.”  She  is
constantly changing her image, and she certainly does it with
style.  Born  Robyn  Rihanna  Fenty  on  February  20,  1988  in
Barbados, she signed with Def Jam records at the age of 16,
thanks to then-president Jay-Z. She moved to the United States
and released her first album Music of the Sun, which sold more
than  two  million  copies  worldwide.  In  2007,  the  singer
transformed from cute teen pop star to full-fledged sex symbol
with her third album Good Girl Gone Bad and its hit single
“Umbrella” featuring Jay-Z, which earned her her first Grammy
Award. Continuing to slay the music industry, she’s since
released three more albums, most recently her album Anti.

Rihanna first made headlines for rumors that she was having a
celebrity affair with her mentor Jay-Z, who shot down the
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allegations and called them ridiculous. She made headlines
again when she was the center of a media frenzy after a
domestic  violence  incident  with  her  then-boyfriend  Chris
Brown, who assaulted her before an award show. The incident
brought an outpour of support for the singer. Since then, she
hasn’t had a serious celebrity relationship but rumors have
said she’s had flings with rapper Drake, baseball player Matt
Kemp, actor Ryan Phillippe, model Dudley O’Shaughnessy, and
playboy Leonardo DiCaprio. We have hope that Rihanna will find
Mr. Right, but she’s currently busy touring the world.


